
Notice of Culinary Water Rate Increase 

In accordance with Utah Code 10-8-22, the Huntsville Town Council hereby gives notice that the 

Town will hold a public meeting at the Huntsville Town Maintenance Building on September 21, 
2023, at 5:00 PM, to increase culinary water rates. Any person interested in attending will be 
afforded the opportunity to appear and participate in a public meeting addressing culinary water 

rates. 

 

CERTIFICATE OF POSTING 

I hereby certify that the foregoing Notice was posted on the Utah Public Notice Website and at the Town 

Office located at 7381 E. 200 S. Huntsville. 

 

__________________________                  DATE:___________________ 

Nikki Wolthuis, Town Clerk 

 


